








Committee for Miners Rest CFMR

Incorporated

Enhancing and strengthening our Community — together

e We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to the City of Ballarat current planners and directors, as well
as, previous planner ([l who have taken all the phone calls, emails, face to face meetings,
questions, negotiations, and just general conversations to get this amendment as to what it is today. We
are extremely proud of how far it has come.

The Committee for Miners Rest reserves the right to amend or expand this submission and rely upon it in any
hearing before Planning Panels Victoria.

We would be grateful for this submission, whilst late, be accepted in support of Amendment C235 — Miners Rest
Township Plan.

Please contact myself, [ N EEEEEE o~ I shou!d you have any queries in respect to this submission.

Kind Regards,

President
Committee for Miners Rest Inc.
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